
 

 

 

Flat 1, 76 Marine Road, Pensarn, Abergele, Conwy LL22 7PS ● £80,000 

Deceptively spacious Ground Floor Flat conveniently situated for the A55 expressway and 
rail network and providing accommodation in need of some renovation.  

 

 
 Ground Floor Flat Providing Spacious & Light 

Accommodation 

 In Need Of Some Renovation 

 Lounge With Feature Fireplace & Bay Window 

 Kitchen With Space For Dining 

 2 Bedrooms, Master With Walk-in Storage Cupboard 

 

 Bathroom With Bath, Wc & Wash Basin 

 Gas Central Heating & uPVC Double Glazed Windows 

 Convenient Location Close To The A55 & Train 
Station 

 Viewing Highly Recommended 

 EPC D 
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Dafydd Hardy Estate Agents Limited for themselves and for the vendor of this property whose agents they are give notice that:- (1) These particulars do 

not constitute any part of an offer or a contract. (2) All statements contained in these particulars are made w ithout respons ibility on the part of Dafydd 

Hardy Estate Agents Limited. (3) None of the statements contained in these particulars are to be relied upon as a statement or representation of fact. (4) 

Any intending purchaser must satisfy himself/herself by inspection or otherwise as to the correctness of each of the statements contained in these 

particulars. (5) The vendor does not make or give and neither do Dafydd Hardy Estate Agents Limited nor any person in their employment has any 

authority to make or give any representation or warranty whatever in relation to this property. (6) Where every attempt has been made to ensure the 

accuracy of the f loorplan contained here, measurements of doors, windows, rooms and any other items are approximate and no responsibility is taken 

for any error, omission, or mis-statement. This plan is for illustrative purposes only and should be used as such by any prospective purchaser. The 

services, systems and appliances shown have not been tested and no guarantee as to their operability or eff iciency can be giv en. Floorplans made w ith 

Metropix ©2007. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Description:  Spacious Ground Floor Flat situated in a most 
convenient location, close to the A55 expressway and train station. 
The property is in need of some renovation works and provides 
accommodation to include: Entrance Hall, Lounge with feature 
fireplace and large uPVC double glazed window, Kitchen/Diner 
which would benefit from updating and currently comprises of base, 
wall and drawer units with rolled edge worktops and an inset 
stainless steel sink unit with mixer tap and drainer. There is a 
double and single Bedroom plus Bathroom. The property has gas 
central heating and uPVC double glazed windows.  
 
Location:  Pensarn is a suburb of Abergele situated in the Conwy 
County along the North Wales coast. It is a popular tourist spot, with 
lots of caravan parks nearby and a wonderful pebble beach 
providing a great location for walks along the coast. Pensarn is 
easily accessible, being close to the A55 and the train station for 
links across the rail network. Abergele has a mixture of local shops, 
along with a large supermarket. It also has the impressive Grade I 
Listed Gwyrch Castle set into the hillside, which is host to many 
events throughout the year and a wonderful place to explore. 
Further along the coast are the larger tourist towns of Colwyn Bay, 
Llandudno and Conwy to the West, and Rhyl to the East making 
Pensarn a great base to explore the North Wales coast and all it 
has to offer.  
 
Communal Entrance Hall   
 
Flat 1 Entrance Hall   
 
Lounge: 14' 8" x 13' 11" (4.49m x 4.25m) *plus bay  
 
Bedroom 1: 14' 1" x 14' 0" (4.30m x 4.27m)  
 
Kitchen/Diner: 13' 9" x 10' 7" (4.21m x 3.24m)  
 
Bathroom: 6' 6" x 6' 5" (2.00m x 1.97m)  
 
Bedroom 2: 9' 10" x 6' 7" (3.00m x 2.03m)  
 
Outside: We have been informed that there is an off-road parking 
space at the rear. Outside space is communal. 
 
Agents Notes: We have been informed that this is a leasehold 
property which expires in 2015. The ground rent payable is £75 per 
annum. There is no set service charge. Pets are allowed with 
specific consent. Residential letting is permitted.  
 
Tenure: We have been informed that the tenure is Leasehold. 
 
Heating: Gas Central Heating. The agent has tested no services, 

appliances or central heating system (if any).  

Services: We are informed by the seller that this property benefits 
from Mains Electricity, Drainage, Water and Gas, 
 
Directions:  Leave Llandudno on the A55 expressway heading 
East. Leave the A55 at junction 23a and take the second exit 
(straight ahead) at the roundabout into Marine Road, passing the 
train station on your left and Co-op on your right. Number 76 can be 
found on the right had side of this road. 


